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What we planned to do last year.

 
Priority 1
To raise attainment through better planning and moderation
 Priority 2
To raise attainment in maths and writing through better collaboration. 
 

How well did we do?

Priority 1

We have made good progress with this priority. Assessments indicate that attainment in maths and language continues to improve and remain strong. As a staff team we have worked to improve pace and challenge in all lessons and continue to monitor this to ensure quality learning. 
Evidence has shown us that pupils are more confident and knowledgeable when applying learning in new and unfamiliar curricular situations Pupil’s have produced a broad range of work, demonstrating raised attainment and wider achievement.
 

Priority 2

We have made good progress with this priority. This year we have put a wider range of resources in place for maths and writing. These have provided progressive, richer learning for the children. We’ve asked the children through focus groups and they are saying that they are enjoying both areas much more as a result. 

Teachers are meeting regularly to ensure that the best learning is taking place and that all children are achieving as best as they can.

 

 

What does this mean for our pupils?

 

· More focussed learning

· A broader curriculum

· Full coverage of all subject areas

· Better progression

· Pupils knowledge is deeper

· Better, more active maths

· Writing lessons that are progressive and fun

· Pupils involved more in choosing how they learn best

· Teaching that promotes personal achievement

· Richer learning throughout the week


Where do we go from here? This year we will be prioritising:
 

· To work as a whole school team (staff, pupils and parents) to further improve reading skills.

· To make sure that children are raising attainment through active and engaging maths learning.
